
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to invest positive atmosphere to resolve crises

During his visit to Kirkuk governorate, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National

Movement, met with several Sheiks and dignitaries, led by Mr. Ahmed Abu khumra, calling for

pride in what has been achieved in Kirkuk and in Iraq in general, reiterating his vision of

Kirkuk as the capital of diversity, stressing on investing in a positive atmosphere to reduce

crises.

His Eminence stressed that comprehensive treatments need the intervention of the local and

federal governments and the solidarity of all in order to leave the previous stage, calling on

everyone to assume their responsibilities in preserving diversity and peaceful coexistence and

the transition from phased stability to sustainable stability.


